SPECIAL USE PERMIT MEETING

The Special Meeting of September 21, 1994 was called to order at 7:30 PM by
Chairperson Al Hunter. James Totten was appointed recording secretary. Present in
addition to Hunter were Jerry Austin, Terry Carleton, Don Krauss, Joanne Strahm, and
Don Zehnder. James Totten, Manager, was also present.

Peggy Mahaney was absent.
Four (4) in audience.
Discussion held on Special Use application #94-5:
Dan Shaff described project; Raymond Briggs questioned restrooms
and security.
Motion by Carleton, supported by Zehnder, to approve Special Use Application 94-5 as
presented. Supporting Ordinance #84-3, Chap. 1614, Sec. 16, Pg. 150. Motion
carried 6-0.

Motion by Zehnder, supported by Austin, to adjourn at 8:00 PM. Motion carried 6-0.

James Totten, Recording Secretary
Planning Commission



